
KS1 Safeguarding Pupil Voice 
“You Said – We Will” 

 

At Leavening Community Primary School, keeping safe and feeling happy is really 

important. Here’s what you told us and what we will do to make things even better: 

 

You Said... We Will... 

One or two children said they only feel 
safe sometimes. 

Check in with those children, listen 
carefully, and help them feel safe every day. 

A few children were not sure what to do 
if something online worried them. 

Keep practising online safety rules: Stop – 
Block – Tell. 

Some children said they feel less safe 
when another child is unkind. 

Keep helping children who find behaviour 
tricky and make sure staff are there to keep 
everyone safe. 

Some children said they would tell a 
friend if worried. 

Remind everyone that friends are good to 
talk to, but teachers and adults are the best 
people to help. 

Most children feel safe and know lots 
about keeping safe already! 

Celebrate how well everyone is learning to 
stay safe and keep talking about it together. 

 

Thank you KS1 – your ideas help us make school even safer and happier for everyone! 


